
> > From: szkody@astro.washington.edu 
> > Date: 2010 November 29 19:38:31 GMT 
> > To: norman@astro.gla.ac.uk 
> > Subject: Fwd: Astronomical software articles in PASP (fwd) 
> >  
> > Norman, thanks for your email concerning software articles. In the 
> > past few years, we have indeed accepted articles such as the 5 that 
> > you sent (all seemed reasonable to me and would be sent out for review). 
> > Our criteria are that it is new material, not published elsewhere, and 
> > that it is of interest to our astronomical readers. You can see an 
> > example of a recently published software article by Ken Mighell in 
> > the October issue. We would welcome in-depth articles from your 
> > conference (authors can publish short versions at conferences and 
> > then publish a full-blown article in a journal as long as the words, 
> > figures are not the same). 
> > Regards, 
> > Paula Szkody 
> > Editor 
> > PASP 
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